
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Product Notice is a formal notification by AudioCodes that its IPM-260 and TP-260 Voice-
over-IP communication blades have reached End-of-Life (EoL) status, effective from April 1, 2018.  

The Last-Time Buy (LTB) date for the IPM-260 and TP-260 blades is July 1, 2018.  

Affected Products 
 

This EoL affects all variants of the IPM-260 and TP-260 blades. 

 

Software Support 
 

AudioCodes will support the last applicable major version release for these products, for two years from the effective 
date (see above) of this EoL announcement. This software support is limited to workarounds and material bug fixes 
only. 
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If you have any questions, contact us at https://www.audiocodes.com/corporate/offices-worldwide  
AudioCodes Ltd. | 1 Hayarden Street | Airport City | Lod | Israel | +972-3-976-4000 

Join our mailing list for news and updates 
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